## Special Meeting October 13, 2000

The Shenango Township Board of Supervisors held a Special Meeting on October 13, 2000, at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, 12:00 noon, with supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Sherry Wehr present.

The purpose of the meeting was to open bids for used township vehicles, and award vehicles to the highest bidder.

1984 Chevrolet Crew Cab

Ron Golba - 1,201.00

Rick Rumbaugh - 706.00

1981 International Dump Truck

McCray Paving - 9,501.00

There being no public comment motion by Sherry Wehr and second by Richard Schweinsberg to adjourn.

Brian D. Tanner Secretary-Treasurer